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Security & Emergency Management Services at Newnham Campus will be temporarily

relocating to Room D2300, Building D as of Monday, July 10 until the end of August. During

this time, the following services will be offered to students and employees in need of

assistance:

Emergency services

First aid and medical assistance

Card and/or key access

General inquiries

Visit the Security & Emergency Management Services space for more information.
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